
Suspension of “A Symphony of Lights”

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations,

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at suitable
intervals:

     The Tourism Commission announces that as the Tropical Cyclone Warning
Signal No. 8 will be issued by the Hong Kong Observatory soon, "A Symphony of
Lights" will be cancelled tonight (October 12).

http://www.government-world.com/suspension-of-a-symphony-of-lights-21/

